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My Dear Honorable Colleagues and Friends: 

 

Our enthusiasm for the work on sustainable development 

and sustainability is reinvigorated by all the economic, 

social, cultural, political, educational, and 

ecological/environmental problems that have been 

growing with the complexities brought about as a result of 

the growing exponential population explosion and the 

demand for natural resources.  On top of that, there are 

conflicts around the world which exacerbate the problems 

of sustainable development in Africa. 

 

The authors of the articles in this issue have chosen to 

address the problems of sustainable development from a 

disciplinary perspective.  They offer unique solutions to 

the questions raised in their papers.  Their works add to the 

already existing body of works published in the JSDA.  

The articles in this issue are thought provoking and 

interdisciplinary in perspective. 

 

Please do not hesitate to provide us with your constructive 

criticisms. 

 

We thank our readership for the support we get on a 

regular basis. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Valentine Udoh James, Ph.D.; CEI; CAQS 

Professor of Environmental Management, Planning and Policy 

Certified Environmental Inspector 

Certified Air Quality Specialist 

Clarion University of Pennsylvania 
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